
 

 

    

 

 

 

 

 
October 2019 

 

We are blessed to accept our newest missionary family, 

Josh and Allie Miller going to the country of Peru. 

Thank the Lord for sold-out people who are willing to give 

up comfort to take the gospel to those in need.  

I’ve been blessed to preach and challenge literally hundreds of 

young people in Christian schools lately. I am unashamedly 

asking them to give their lives as missionaries. Here are three young people in the picture from one of the schools I 

recently preached at — they told me they want to be missionaries! Please pray many will answer God’s calling to take 

the Gospel. 

 

I was blessed to visit our VBM missionaries in Argentina 

recently.  Patrick Henry and Jason King started a Bible College 

and I was privileged to teach there. Shawn Bateman is in the 

beginning stage of starting his first church plant, a very exciting 

time for every missionary. I am so thankful I get to serve alongside 

these men of God and pray God uses them to see many saved 

and trained for ministry. While I was down there, I was able to get 

lunch with the pastors (and some of their faithful young men that 

they are training) God allowed us to serve with from 2004-2012. 

My prayer is that God blesses greatly their ministries! 

 

My calendar is filling! I am striving to increase my personal support and God is allowing me to fill the calendar. I still 

have several dates open and would love to visit your church! I would certainly appreciate your prayers in this area. 

 

 

Here to Serve, 

Jeff and Mindy Bush and family 

 


